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CHILDREN GET READY… 

VOLUNTEERS WE NEED YOUR HELP… 

Together we can make a  

DIffERENCE IN A CHILD’S LIfE 

 

 
Sunday,  
June 7th 

 
Guest Pastor 

Rev. Andrew Barnhill 
 

Sermon:  
“ On the Edge of the 

Water?” 
 

Scripture: 
Acts 10: 44-48 

 
 

Sunday, 
June 14 

 
Guest Pastor 

Dr. Tony Cartledge 
 

Sermon: 
“Finding God’s Heart” 

 
Scripture:  

1 Samuel 16: 1-13 
  
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 
 June 10th & 17th 

 
Prayer Meeting 

 
10th  

Chaplin Sam McLeary 

 
17th  

Mrs. Petty Jo Prevatte 

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Somewhere in your neighborhood, in your circle of friends or in 
your family, there’s a child that needs Bible School.  Please bring or     
invite a child to VBS so they can learn about Jesus and what he can 
mean in their lives during 3 days of fun and learning at Camp Discovery. 

 

REMEMBER: 
1.Pray that God will be at work in our VBS 
2.If you haven’t done so already, call Janice Young at 641-7367 to volunteer, 

we need helpers with decorations, in the classrooms, with snacks, with 
crafts, etc.  

3.Invite or better yet, bring that child to Bible School 
 

Vacation Bible School 2015 
WHEN : Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday  - June 29, June 30 and July 1 
TIME:           1:30 – 5:00 p.m.  FAMILY COOKOUT:  6:00 pm - Wednesday  

AGES:          3 – 12 

 
Preregistration is Encouraged! 

 
Please Contact Janice Young to preregister  

641-7367 

Two Week Edition 



   Music in  
     Ministry 

  

   

 Let the word of Christ  
 dwell in you richly in all wisdom; 
 teaching and admonishing one another 
 in psalms and hymns and  
 spirituals songs, 
 singing with grace in your hearts  
 to the Lord. 
  
 Colossians 3:16 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of the youth who     

participated in Youth Sunday.  

We appreciate your involvement which 

made the service a great success.  

 

———— 

 

Youth Summer Mission Trip 

To Charleston, SC 

 
 

June 21-26 

Registration forms are due now! 

Dear Church Family, 

 

     The following recommendation came to us from Carol Greer who is one 

of our Primary School teachers and of course, a long time member of our 

church. We discussed it at our Deacon’s meeting and we also endorsed it as 

a great idea for our children and also community involvement from FBC. I 

explained it at Prayer Meeting last Wednesday night but for all who were 

not there, the following information explains what we are talking about. 

  

“GIVE FIVE--- READ FIVE” (Sent to the Primary and Elementary teach-

ers from the Superintendent and Curriculum/Teacher support person) 

 

    We are participating in NC’s Give Five – Read Five campaign. We are 

asking parents, businesses, churches, etc. to donate books or money to this 

program. Our goal is to give five books to each of our students to take home 

and read over the summer. We focus on providing five books because research from Harvard shows that 

reading five books helps students to better retain literacy skills over the summer. Please ask your students, 

churches, and community members to help with this initiative. 

      

     Please purge your children’s books at home and donate some to this cause. They may be “gently used or 

new.” Bring them to the Fellowship Hall Tables against the wall. Carol said she would get them to the 

schools for us. You can also make a donation toward purchase of new books. Monetary contributions may 

be made to First Baptist Church or Carol Greer. Please designate to “ Give Five-Read Five”. We must have 

them by June 8th. Thank you so much for all you do. 

 

Hilda Ray, Deacon Chair. 



       
    

 

 
 

June 4  Tracey Hill 

June 4  Isabella Hopkins 

June 5  Betty Batten 

June 6  Carolyn Shaver 

June 7  Allison Royal 

June 7  Lillie Royal 

June 7  Sarah Royal 

June 8  Pete Huggins 

June 9  Elizabeth Hensley  

WEDNESDAY NIGHT 
 

No Wednesday Night Supper until  
further notice 

 

 
BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND….. 

 
Since so many of you requested a return trip to Duplin Winery, a 
trip has been planned for Saturday, June 13.  We will be  
entertained by America’s favorite music of the 50’s and 60’s.  
The show will be preceded by a 3 course meal. 
 
The cost of this trip is $50 and should be paid on the day that 
you sign up.  We will leave the church parking lot at 3:30 PM.  I 
have purchased 24 tickets. 
 

NO MONEY WILL BE REIMBURSED IF YOU HAVE TO  

CANCEL. YOU MAY FIND SOMEONE TO TAKE YOUR 

PLACE.  

Our Financial Stewardship   
 

May 31, 2015 

 

This Week 

Budget Rec’d  $    8,119.64 

Budget Needed $    8,852.38 

Under  $       732.74 

 

This Year 

Budget Needs to Date   $ 309,833.30 

Budget Received  YTD  $ 256,995.20 

Under Budget  YTD  $   52,838.10 

 

Sunday School Attendance   68 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Graduation Recognition  
Sunday June 21, 2014 

 
Congratulations to all of our upcoming high school 
and college graduates.  If you would like to be     
featured in the bulletin, please email the church  
office: fbcoffice@embarqmail.com.  We will need a 
current photo, your name and the school from which 
you are graduating.  If it is a college, please include 
the title of the degree.   
All information needs to be sent into the church    
office by Monday, June 15th.    

Lennon Scholarship Fund 

 

Mr. and Mrs. J.C. Lennon established an endowment with 

First Baptist Church of Whiteville to provide  

financial assistance to college students associated with the 

church.  

 

Applications are being accepted through July 15, 2014. 

 

Application Forms may be obtained in the church office.  

Sunday School Teacher Meeting 
 

Sunday school teachers and officers  for all adult and  

children's classes are invited to attend a meeting in the 

church fellowship hall Monday night, June 15 at 6 p.m.  

A snack will be served. Topics to be covered are lesson 

planning, outreach, and the nursing home ministry. 

Thanks to all Sunday school teachers for the hard work 

you do.  

June 10  Beth Yates 

June 10  Linda Taylor 

June 12  Jane Salyer 

June 13  Mary Cook 

June 13  Ann Stanley 

June 14  Eric Underwood 

June 14  Lynda Johnston 

June 14  Karen Mooney 

June 15  Jimmy Spivey 

June 16  Kayla Beverley 



Nonprofit Organization 
US Postage Paid 

Permit #88 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

First Baptist Church 

412 North Madison Street 

Whiteville, NC  28472-3298 

Sunday Morning Worship www.wtxy1540.com 

Audio Streaming Live………at 11:00 am  

Click on the live on air button 

Sunday, June 7 
 9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
    10:30 a.m. Chancel Choir Warm-up 
  10:55 a.m. Morning Worship, Children’s Worship  
 
   .  
Monday, June 8 
 9:00 a.m.  Staff Meeting 
 
  .  
Wednesday, 10 
 6:30 p.m. Wednesday Church Prayer meeting,  
 7:15 p.m. Chancel Choir 
 
Sunday, June 14 
 9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
    10:30 a.m. Chancel Choir Warm-up 
  10:55 a.m. Morning Worship, Children’s Worship  
 
   .  
Monday, June 15 
 9:00 a.m.  Staff Meeting 
 
  .  
Wednesday, 17 
 6:30 p.m. Wednesday Church Prayer meeting,  
 7:15 p.m. Chancel Choir 
 
 . 
 
 
 

 

 

CHURCH OFFICE-  8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.   
Phone: (910) 642-2139  

 Fax: (910)642-5874 
E-Mail- fbcoffice@embarqmail.com 

 

 Web Site:  http:// www.fbcwhiteville.com 
 

CHURCH  STAFF 
Minister of Music, Rev. Eddie Fort 
Organist, Mrs. Leslie Bergbower 
Ministry Assistant, Joshua Long 

Financial Ministry Assistant, Dinah Reaves 

Members in Ministry 
Sunday, June 7, 2015  

(Sunday, June 14,2015) 

Weekly Schedules 

Children’s Church 
7th– Grayanna Young 

(14th– Wendy Hensley) 
 

Worship Service Greeter 
Jackie Jones 

 

Deacon of the Week 
7th- Barbara Whitson / Ann Sauls  

(14th- Carlton Prince / Tom Stanley ) 
 

Nursery 
7th-Sherry & Glenn Waters 

(14th– Sherry & Glenn Waters) 
 

Sound & Video 
7th– Jason Schoolcraft 

(14th-  Wil Ezzell) 
 
 

Offering Tellers 
Armond & Brenda Carter 

 

Sunday School Greeters 
7th– Clint & Carolyn Grainger 
(14th– Paul & Joanne Hardee) 

 

DVD Distribution 
7th– Peggy Walters and Hilda Butler 

(14th– Rose Langston) 
 

Ushers 
June Chairperson, Joe Hooks 

7th-  Ellis Jordan, Jerry Wilson,  
Buster Carter, Clint Grainger 

 
(14th– Gary Bass, Richard Cox,  

Travis Harrison, Paul Hardee, John Sauls, 
Emory Worley) 


